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Summary:

Taylor acknowledges the Prime Minister's letter concerning Seoul property used by the
Eighth Army and UN Forces.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University
Original Language:
English

Contents:

Original Scan


digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

Wilson Center, Digital Archive Original Scan ;

=,

N . (

HEADQUARTTRS EIGHTH UNTTED STATES ARMY
Offioce of the Commanding General
APO 301 C/o PM, San Francisco, California

5 Aprll 1954

The Honorable Pai} Too Chin
Prime Minister
Republic of Korea

Dear Mr. Prime Minister:

In your letter of 28 March 195, you ralse several fundamentel

questions relating to Seoul property used by the Eighth rmy and other

UN Foreces, I am keenly aware of the importance of this subject in an

area where housing is so critically short, lowever, as this subject

is one which effects all UN Forces and not merely the Eighth Army, I
shall have to delay my reply, pending further coordination, Consequently,
I shall limit myself for the present to acknowledging your letter, and
assuring you that a more detailed reply will be shortly forthooming,

Sincerely yours,




